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NEXT MEETING 
 

Thursday June 18th, 8:00 PM 
SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER 

Jericho Tpk, 2nd light east of Rt. 135 – Opposite Fox Hollow Inn 
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow road to end. 

 
 

 
 

Please Note: 
On the banner at the top of this Newsletter please note that Tom 
Clifford is our new Webmaster.  After years of maintaining our 
website, Jay Grossmark has retired.  Thanks Jay, and good luck 
Tom.  Also, Tom needs club activity pictures for the website.  If 
you can help, get in touch with Tom to see how he would like you 
to get the pictures to him.  His e-mail address is: 
still_aimless@yahoo.com. 
 



 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT, PLEASE READ  
 
For the convenience of our members, we plan to distribute 
our membership list along with the members’ phone 
numbers, addresses, and e-mail addresses.  If you do not 
want your information included, please contact Gary 
Schorr at gss12@optonline.net or call him at 516-791-
2457. 
 
 

 
 

 

Happy Hour 
 

By Gary Schorr: On Friday evening, June 6th, we had 
about 25 people at our Happy Hour Social at Bertucci’s in 
Melville.  This included several new members.  We had a 
most pleasant time enjoying discounted drinks at the bar 
and pizza and chicken wings on the house.   
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Trips and Events 
For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at  516-

938-7078 

 
Ski Park City and The Canyons, Utah: January 30th to 
February 5th, 2016.  This trip includes R/T air from JFK to Salt  
Lake City and return.  This is a non stop flight,  No winter 
connections.  Also, the trip includes transfers to and from the 
airport, Bellman services, 6 breakfasts, 3/4 dinners, tax and 
gratuities.  Cross Country Skiing is available as well as 
Snowshoeing.  The price is great at $1499.00 pp double 
occupancy.  A 4 day Senior group lift ticket at Park City/Canyons  
and 1 day at Deer Valley additional.  An $800.00 deposit must be 
received ASAP to hold the price before the airline increases.  
Make check payable to Ski.Com and bring to June meeting or 
mail to Eleanor Tokar at 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801. 
     
By popular demand, we will again go to Mt. Snow this coming 
winter.  The date will be adjusted to not conflict with the western 
trip. 
 
An eastern trip is also in the works.  Possibly a long week end to 
Killington, Okemo, or Stratton. 
 
 
Oct 26th,2015 Vietnam, Cambodia and Mekong River:  13 
days.  Anyone interested in this trip should call Lois for more 
information.  There is a possibility of one reserved cabin 
becoming available.  Call now to make it yours. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
Mid Week Biking, by Chris Zimmet: The mid week bicycle 
group have been out each week.  We’ve been to Brooklyn from 
Howard Beach, Long Beach from Howes house, Bethpage Park to 
Cedar Creek Park, and Riverhead to the North Shore, stopping at 
a deli and dining at Martha Clara Winery for lunch and a little 
wine.  Each ride has been well attended.  One ride had about 20 
riders of all levels.  Do please feel free to join us.  No one will be 
left behind.  If you would like to join in, e-mail Chris Zimmet at:  
peachglowgirl48@yahoo.com 
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